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Hi Everyone, 

It’s that time of year when the flowers are blossoming and the air is thick with floral aromas.  I hope 
everyone had an enjoyable winter.   

 

New Format Reminder 

This is the first newsletter of 2019 and in the new format and will be released twice a year spring and 
winter. 

 

Juice Merchandise 

I am very close to obtaining some merchandise for a test market.  If the items sell well, I will expand 
it.  Thank you to those who have written in and asked about this.  I will keep this updated on the JNFC 
website www.juicenewtonfanclub.com.  Stay tuned!! 

 

Tour Update 

Juice has informed me that she is extending her break from touring.  She is enjoying staying home and 
being with her horses and her family and the wonderful things that San Diego has to offer.  She loves 
her fans and feels blessed having your love and support. 

Juice has not completed the new album, this project is still on hold. 

I am hoping when Juice speaks to me about both the album and touring schedule again, I will have 
exciting news to share. 
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2019 “O” Award 

 
The "O" Award is given to any person or group that makes their community bet-
ter in any aspect.  
 

The award is in honor of Otha Young. Otha was a huge part of Juice Newton's 
career until his death in 2009. Otha will always be remembered as a very posi-
tive person who saw the best in everyone. 

The 2019 "O" Award goes to Jennipher Ray of Milton Massachusetts.  Jennifer's 
drive and ambition are to be admired. 
 

Jennipher said... 
 

"This April will be the third time I've run the Boston Marathon as part of the Da-
na-Farber Marathon Challenge to raise money for cancer research at Dana-
Farber Cancer Institute. I run in memory and in honor of those who have been 
affected by cancer and I draw great strength and inspiration from each of them. 
Last year I raised more than $13K and have a similar goal this year. Recently, 
Jennipher wore Otha Young's name on her shirt as she participated in this 
event. 
 

My other larger volunteer activity is that I am a writing tutor at Boston Interna-
tional Academy, a public school for immigrants. Super inspiring to work with 
such dedicated and hard-working kids." 
 

Jennipher's passion is surely one of great depth.  I have known Jennifer over 37 
years and she has always helped people.  Constantly thinking of the needs of 
others is what makes Jenni- pher Ray a perfect recipi-
ent of the 2019 "O" Award. 
 

Congratulations Jennipher!!! 



 3 

New Feature 

The JNFC has added a new feature .  In the coming months,  a video will be feature the story and information 

about one of Juice’s many albums.  The  “Old Flame” album  is now on YouTube  on the Juice Newton official 

channel.  Subscribe to it. 

 

Copy and paste this into your browser and subscribe so you don’t miss the video content. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC3NETGm6A3b5eVjuhA_juDg 

 

Watch the  history of the  Old Flame album here. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4SKTvEsfyrU&t=181s 

 

The next album to be featured is “Well Kept Secret” and will be released very soon. 
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Helping Hand 

Hi Everyone, you may not be aware, one a current and one a former band member of Juice’s have had ma-

jor medical procedures performed.  Please help if you can.  Thank you very much. 

 

Steve Cochran a very talented former band member has been diagnosed with pancreatic can-

cer.  Steve has a GoFundMe page to help him with medical costs.  Please use the link below to 

read the entire story and donate if you can. 

Update from Steve's daughter Danielle Henderson: 

"Steve had surgery Feb. 7th and the surgeons were able to remove all of the tumor. Taking most of 

his pancreas with it he is now fully diabetic. BUT ... He is now tumor free!.  As of right now my dad 

is in recovery with high spirits and a great attitude. Making jokes as he always has done. I am very 

grateful for that." 

https://www.gofundme.com/zd6wsy-it-takes-a-village 

 

Rick Latham Juice's drummer for many years, recently had surgery.  If you wish contribute to help 

cover medical costs, please use the links below.  Juice and Rick thank you for your kindness. 

Please use the links below to help if you can thank you! 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/HelpRickLatham 
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Juice’s Birthday 

 

Thank you for all the birthday wishes for Juice!!  I had com-

piled them and sent them on to Juice.  Here is what she 

said.. 

“I am very honored to read all of these wonderful wishes 

for another year of life.  Thank you all for your wonderful 

and ongoing support of myself and  my music.  I am hum-

bled by the kindness. 

Thank you.  May God keep us one and all.” 

Love, 

Juice 

JNFC President Birthday 

Thank you all for your birthday wishes to myself in March.  Thank you to Geremar Donato for his wonderful 

poem.  My gift came in the many emails I  received.  This is your club and I am so very touched  by the com-

pliments. 

Paul Fowler—President Juice Newton Fan Club 

 

Geremar’s Poem to Juice; 

 

A BIRTHDAY POEM               
 

A simple wish came from my heart; 
I've watched you grow up from the start. 

Another year becomes your past; 
enjoy this day and have a blast. 

 
Make a wish that you can take; 

blow out the candles on the cake. 
With all my thoughts, I want to say, 

"I wish you a Happy Birthday!" 
 

          By your fan, 
          Geremar Donato 
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A Wrap 

Well, that is about all for the first newsletter of the year.  Remember to like the JNFC on Facebook and to  

visit juicenewtonfanclub.com and juicenewton.net for all the latest news about Juice! 

 

Until next time,  have a wonderful summer and or whichever season  you are currently in. 

 

Paul & Juice 


